
 

School-Wide Dates to Remember: 

  Mar 1  Orca Assembly– 9:15 a.m. 

  Mar 10 Spirit Day—Favourite Celebrity Day 

  Mar 16 Jump Rope for Heart Event 

  Mar 17 Hot Lunch—Pancakes 

  Mar 17 Last day of classes before Spring Break 

  Mar 17-April 3 SPRING BREAK 

  April 3 First day of classes after spring break 

  April 3 Orca Assembly –  9:15 a.m. 

  April 11 ArtStarts—Milton Randall Residency 

  April 13 Camp Quality 

  April 14 Good Friday—No School 

  April 17 Easter Monday—No School 

  April 21 Earth Day Activities 

  April 26 Hot Lunch—Pasta 

  April 28 Spirit Day—Twin Day 
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The Habits of the Heart are:  Empathy, Integrity, Curiosity, Self-Confidence and Reflection 

MARCH/APRIL 

NEWSLETTER 

VISITORS TO 

THE SCHOOL 

All visitors, 

including parent volunteers, 

need to check into the 

office when in the school 

building.  This helps us with 

maintaining the safety and 

security of the students in 

the building. 

Library News 

Madame Patrice and staff would like to express our big thanks to all students and 

families who participated so enthusiastically in Family Literacy Week this year.  Reading 

is a Family Affair was a huge success, with 166 students participating in our Read-A-Thon.  École 

North Oyster Elementary students read for a total of 46,480 minutes or 774.6 hours or 32.2 

days during the Read-A-Thon!  It was wonderful to see so many of our students sharing the joy of 

reading with their families.  Every photo sent in was part of our Celebration Assembly slide show.  

Congratulations to all! 

We would also like to thank the generous parents who visited our school and read favourite books in 

their child’s classrooms.  What a fun and rich experience for all! 

Of course, Family Literacy Week would not be complete without book prizes, and there were many 

given away this year.  Congratulations to all 33 students who won book prizes!  Books are on their way 

and should arrive next week. 

Congratulations to our 4 lucky Grand Prize Winners who each won a $75.00 shopping spree at 

Chapters Books.  École North Oyster Elementary would like to thank the Ladysmith and District 

Credit Union for its generous support. 

Thank you again for sharing the love of books and reading with your children! 



 

Have a Wonderful Month 

 

Triple P – Positive Parenting Program is one of the 

most effective evidence-based parenting programs in 

the world, currently running in 25 countries. Triple P 

works across many cultures, socio-economic groups, 

and family dynamics.  This program gives parents/

caregivers simple and practical strategies promoting 

building strong and healthy relationships; confidently 

managing children’s behavior; and identifying and 

problem-solving areas of concern.  For more 

information: http://triplepvip.ca/       

Triple P Group: for Parents/Caregivers of children 

aged 2-12. 

When: 8 Weeks;  Thursdays 6-8 pm;  April 13-June 1, 

2017 

(Certificate presented on final evening) 

Where: North Oyster School on Cedar Rd.  

**Please note: this program is open to parent/

caregivers outside of the North Oyster catchment as 

well. 

Facilitators: Kendra-Ann Van Shaik & Louise McCarter 

(Child, Youth & Family Support Workers, Nanaimo-

Ladysmith Public Schools, SD68) 

Information on this and other Triple P Programs in 

Nanaimo & Ladysmith Area: http://triplepvip.ca/

NanaimoGroupCalendar.htm  

Or contact: Kendra-Ann at kendra.vanshaik@sd68.b.ca 

Earthquake Comfort Kits 

Please remember to bring in your child’s 

kit if you haven’t already done so. 

PURDYS SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

REMEMBER TO GET YOUR 

ORDERS IN FOR OUR PURDYS FUDRAISER.  

DEADLINE FOR ORDERING IS FRIDAY, 

MARCH 17, 2017 WITH DELIVERY JUST IN 

TIME FOR EASTER, ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 

12, 2017.  NEED ANY ORDER FORMS OR 

INFORMATION PLEASE SEE CHRISTINE DE 

VRIES AT THE OFFICE. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

FOR STUDENTS WHO 

TRAVEL BY BUS 

PLEASE NOTE:  

1. All students who travel by school bus to 

and from Ecole North Oyster MUST get 

off at their normal bus stop. 

2. In order for your child to get off at a 

different bus stop, they must have a 

handwritten note from the parents 

otherwise they get off at their regular 

stop or they will be returned to school. 

3. If your child is going on the bus with a 

friend for the day, they also need a 

handwritten note from the parents in 

order to get on the bus. 

 

The office has two free tickets to 

the TheatreOne performance of 

Peter Pan on Saturday, March 18, 

2017 at 1 p.m. to give away. Get 

your name into the office by 

Thursday, March 15, 2017 to be 

entered into the draw to win these 

tickets. 
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